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Year1 Year 2
In maths have started learning about In English we are still focusing on the story
measuring. The children loved measuring of Rapunzel but the children are now
each other, drawing around themselves in writing their own story innovating different
chalk and measured things in the parts and using their brilliant vocabulary. In
classroom. In English we are still focusing maths we have recapped subtraction and
on fairytales and the children have now challenged ourselves to find missing
started writing their own story of numbers by doing the inverse. This is very
Rapunzel with a focus of vocabulary. In tricky! The children are still monitoring and
science we are continuing to monitor our observing their seeds grgwing in slcience but
seeds grow and have started looking at have also st:.arted focusing on a!'\lmals and
animals and where they live. We had where they. live. We also had saen.ce wegk
science week this week and have had lots and th.e Ehtdien had l°t.s Affurrwith thelr
of fun with our investigations of making EXperents fmm_ making ? lava iamp o
lava lamps and gloop! making gloop:

ICE Zone

As we approach the end of our topic the children are collating all of their fabulous knowledge and re-
search into a PowerPoint. This is forming a part of our Fabulous Finish where the children will have oppor-
tunities to present their learning to their friends. The children have thoroughly enjoyed this topic and
have definitely learnt they don’t want to be a Gong-Farmer! We would like to say a huge thank you to
everyone who attended our ICE zone open events, we had 47 parents attend which was fantastic! We will
be hosting another event in the Summer term so please keep an eye out for letters in the near future!

Reminders

« All homework is due in by Monday 27th March. If all
homework is not complete your children will be missing out on
parts of reward day.

« If you have any spare boys clothes at home please can you
bring them into school or if your child has borrowed any please
return them. Thank you.
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